# Copper Hill LIBRARY NEWS





2,411 BOOKS!

### **WE VISITED**

135 times outside of library class

### STOP IN AND SEE...

In January, we added lots of new Spanish language graphic novels and picture books to the library!

## **WHAT WE READ**



### **WHAT WE LEARNED**

This month, kindergarten read lots of nonfiction. "Do Not Lick this Book" was a big hit again this year - just ask a kindergartener about microbes! First grade is working on differentiating between fiction and nonfiction as well as practicing choosing books they can read on their own. Second graders worked through our Mock Caldecott unit, deliberating, voting and ultimately finding out the winners! Third grade wrapped up a nonfiction unit, built some beautiful snowflakes and practiced searching for books. Fourth graders worked on identifying theme this month and began a discussion on immigration in preparation for their upcoming ELA unit. Lots of learning happening in the library!

## Copper Hill LIBRARY NEWS















